
Join PSE to prepare for wildfire season. 

 

Puget Sound Energy works year-round to prepare for and help prevent wildfires in our service area. 
As we approach this year’s wildfire season, they want you to be prepared, too! 

Join PSE at their wildfire open house and learn about PSE’s wildfire program and how you can 
prepare if there’s a Public Safety Power Shutoff (PSPS). 

Tuesday May 21, 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Griffin Fire Department 

3707 Steamboat Loop NW, Olympia WA  98502 

Swing by anytime between 4:30 and 6:30 pm- there is no formal presentation. They hope to see you 
there. 

Please let them know if you’re facing barriers to participate and need accommodations to 
participate fully by May 16. 

Learn more or visit their self-paced, online open house: pse.com/wildfire 


